
Dear [Insurance Company Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my recent insurance claim, 

reference number [Claim Number], submitted on [Submission Date]. I have noticed some 

inconsistencies in the payment amount processed on [Payment Date]. 

According to the policy terms and my understanding, the amount I should have received is 

[Expected Amount]. However, the payment received was [Received Amount]. I would 

appreciate your assistance in reviewing this matter to ensure that the payment aligns with the 

agreed terms of my policy. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


